
Addendum #2 
To:  All Interested Professional Service Firms 
 
From:  Ryan Purtle, MPO Coordinator 
 
RE:  Request for Proposals #17-18-47: 2045 Eastern North Carolina Regional Freight 
  Mobility Plan Addendum #2 
 
Date:  June 22, 2018 
 
The following items clarify, add to, delete from and/or otherwise change and supersede information 
previously issued to you in the above-referenced Request For Proposals (RFP).  Please review the 
following items carefully and adjust your proposal accordingly.  

The Eastern North Carolina Regional Freight Mobility Plan is being re-advertised for a period of seven (7) days. 
Terms, conditions and proposal submission requirements of the original RFP still apply with any applicable 
resubmittals or new proposals to be submitted to Ryan Purtle, Transportation Planner for the City of Greenville, 
by no later than 3:00pm on Friday, June 29, 2018.  

 
Any questions regarding this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Ryan Purtle, at telephone 252-329-4476 or 
email at Rpurtle@greenvillenc.gov. 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Scott Godefroy, PE, City Engineer 
 Denisha Harris, Purchasing Manager 
 
 


